
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Londonderry Street Naming system Task Force held its workshop meeting on February 9, 2010 at 7:00 
P.M. in the Moose Hill Room of the Town hall.  
 
 
Present:  Task Force Members:  Jim Bilodeau, John Vogl, Karen Marchant and Cindy McCann 
 
 
Mobile Home Park Manager Dan Bouchard  attended the meeting and was given a copy of a map of the 
park by John Vogl. 
 
No residents of the park attended the workshop.  
 
Motion Made by Karen Marchant to adjourn the workshop, second by John Vogl.  No discussion, motion 
passed unanimously. 
 
Workshop was adjourned at 7:15 P.M. 
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